
 
 
 
 
 
Dear food retailer, 

You may be aware that the Government is galvanising community groups to support people who 

are isolating at home, to provide them with basic essentials such as food and medicines.  

We are working as part of the community effort in Milton, with partners from All Saints’ Milton, the 

surgery patient participation group, the community café and our parish and district councils, to 

deliver these essentials to residents in our village.  

In order to follow government guidance that states individuals should shop as infrequently as 

possible to help prevent the spread of Coronavirus, we are trying to buy enough of these 

essential supplies in one visit to the shop to be able to give food packages to multiple residents.  

With this in mind, we would ask you to please waive any limits you have in place – which are 

entirely understandable – so that we can provide people at home with modest supplies to see 

them through their isolation.  

If you have any questions about this, please feel free to contact me by email on 

covidmilton@gmail.com or phone the co-ordinating group on 07933 550989.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Rev David Chamberlin 

Milton Covid-19 Support Group 

 

 

 

 


